

CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-9085

INFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 94-12

From: Mayor Stein

Date: February 17, 1994

Subject: Health Care Forum Saturday, February 26, at noon in Palmer

The alliance for responsible health care is sponsoring a Health Care Forum luncheon at noon, February 26, at the Palmer Depot. The forum will have a nationally known speaker on health care planning.

Valley Hospital, West Valley Medical Campus, proposed out patient surgery center and the proposed new hospital will be at issue.

Palmer residents and Palmer City Council will be out in force. Wasilla people should be there to learn how to better promote our interests.

I have purchased tickets for each of the council members. Please attend if you can. If not, pass the ticket on to one of your constituents. I will attend on behalf of the administration.

We are posting notice of this meeting as a Council Work Session.

John C. Stein, Mayor

Council Boxes